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RE: MOUNT DROMEDARY TRAIL - 
GULAGA NATIONAL PARK - CLOSED 

 
Due to recent heavy rainfall around the Central Tilba Area we are 
advising the public that the Mount Dromedary Trail leading into 
Gulaga National Park will be closed to all vehicles due to unsafe, 
slippery conditions. 
 
Visitors or locals to the area should not attempt to access Gulaga 
National Park by 4wd via The Mount Dromedary Trail as it remains 
impassable in parts and susceptible to further damage from 
vehicles at this time. 
 
For further information regarding this bulletin or information on 
other areas in Far South Coast Region, please contact the NPWS 
Narooma office on 02 4476 0800. 
 


